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WORLD HINDI DAY | 10/01/2025

High Commission of India, Accra celebrated the
Vishwa Hindi Diwas with the Indian diaspora.
Several competitions were held as part of the
celebrations and the attendees discussed the
promotion and propagation of Hindi language in
Ghana. A prize distribution ceremony was held to
felicitate the winners.

PRAVASI BHARATIYA DIVAS | 10/01/2025

High Commission of India, Accra celebrated the 18th
Pravasi Bharatiya Diwas with distinguished members of
the Indian diaspora in Ghana. The event withessed an
enlightening exchange of perspectives highlighting the
journey and contributions of the diaspora.

REPUBLIC DAY CELEBRATIONS]| 26/01/2025

High Commissioner Manish Gupta unfurled the
Tiranga to celebrate the 76th Republic Day of
India with more than 500 members of the Indian
community in Ghana. He read the Hon'ble T £ . e
President’s  address, highlighting India’s . -
progress, democratic values & future aspirations. , )
The event featured soulful patriotic songs and
dances by students, filling the atmosphere with
pride and patriotic fervour. Winners of the Bharat
Ko Janiye Quiz were felicitated, showcasing the
enthusiasm of Indian diaspora youth in
connecting with India’s rich culture and heritage.
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HIGH COMMISSIONER’S RECEPTION| 27/01/2025

High Commissioner Mr. Manish Gupta hosted a Reception
to celebrate 76th Republic Day at the India House on 27
January. Hon'ble Eric Opuku, Minister for Food and
Agriculture of Ghana graced the occasion as the Chief
Guest along with Hon'ble Emelia Arthur, Minister for
Fisheries and Aquaculture, Hon'ble Samuel George,
Minister for Communications, Digital Technologies and
Innovation, Madam Shirley Botchway, Commonwealth
Secretary General-elect and other dignitaries. The evening
reflected the strong bonds of friendship between the two
nations.

OPEN HOUSE ON CONSULAR MATTERS| 30/01/2025

On Wednesday, January 30, 2025, the High Commission
hosted an Open House focused on Consular Matters. During
2 this event, the Consular Officer engaged with attendees to
address and resolve their concerns. The session provided
!an opportunity for individuals to voice their grievances

directly, and the Consular Officer responded to each issue
with detailed explanations and solutions. The Open House
aimed to enhance transparency and improve the consular
services by facilitating direct communication between the
High Commission and the pubilic.

REMEMBERING MAHATMA GANDHIJI| 31/01/2025

Remembering Mahatma Gandhiji on his death
anniversary, also marked as Martyr's Day.

High Commissioner Mr. Manish Gupta, his spouse,
and officers from the High Commission and the
Ghana India Kofi Annan Centre for Excellence in ICT
(GIKACE) paid floral tributes to honour Mahatma
Gandhi's legacy of peace, truth, and non-violence.
May his ideals continue to inspire us towards a more
harmonious and peaceful world.


https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/76threpublicday?__eep__=6&__cft__[0]=AZVkYCtp3IDAYcbi1YgN4pMCXNgEBAyyN6cM5qDMkTYSxbLlj4r0MUtlLQTar3HjunsiBHxx8dcUraAgnWJqyqDXoCauxEUY373LRKFxWLEvENAFFfFPD_GM1pUCdSDYFQXpbV2Bb20aGvb5m_yjhZzdG_jhYOYg2N6RsOTYJLH3zzhTdJiWcDVkLXn2SWG7zlk&__tn__=*NK-R

